Minutes of Monthly

Greenlawn Civic Association Meeting

Date: January 5, 2016

Location: Harborfields Public Library

Meeting was opened by Darryl St. George at 7:00 PM. Dick Holmes mentioned the 65th anniversary of the Lions Club. Susan reviewed the correspondence.

Darryl, Jeanne and others thanked Highway Department Supervisor and staff for their work in Town, especially recent installation of new commercial sidewalks across from and North of the Library.

Inspector Hatton from the 2nd Precinct discussed the string of robberies (approximately 10) in unlocked cars in the early hours of December morning. All are invited to attend meetings that alternate between the 2nd Precinct and South Huntington Public Library. For non-emergency issues call 852-COPS and be as specific as possible.

New development at Pulaski and Lake will have 47 homes with ½ acre each. With over 80 cars, residents are concerned about additional traffic.

There has been a petition and debate regarding the need for Full Day Kindergarten at Harborfields. Since we are only remaining school district on Long Island with ½ day it may be time to jump on board.

Officer Angela Ferrara (631-432-6031) presented safety tips and guidance such as carrying your keys in your hand, never confront anyone, set your alarm, use surveillance cameras, etc.

Next Meeting: THURSDAY MARCH 3 in the Library Small Meeting Room at 7 PM.